Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

12/28/20

A true d i$ recorded:

i
Present were: ()

Marc Bernier

Deb Marquis
Michelle Keleher

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative:

» Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

Other Business:

Tyler Washburn, School Committee member came in and told the Board he was resigning, he was moving and
would like to recommend Brandy Robertson, he said she has been at the majority of meetings and is up to date
on what has been going on with School Committee. After Tyler had answered questions for the Board, he left
the meeting. The Selectmen’s Board discussed the matter and decided that Brandy Robertson, who was the
runner-up in the Town’s last School Board election, to be appointed as the School Committee member to fill
Tyler Washburn’s vacancy.

Deb talked about the Addendum being all signed by both plow drivers and the money being transferred
appropriately. The selectmen signed the Addendum as well, it is complete.

The Fire Chief, Tom Garrepy, asked the Board if we would reimburse Greg West for parts on his truck that were
damaged when he was going to a fire call, a deer ran in front of his vehicle. This is something the Board has
done before; the Fire fighters and EMS people use their own vehicles a lot of the time going on calls. The cost is
approximately $300.00.

The Selectmen talked about the Spreadsheet preparing to work on the budget in the next month.

Adjournment at 7:30pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded the vote was unanimous and meeting
adjourned.



